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PGG Wrightson (PGW) Appoints Jason Dale as Chief Financial Officer 

 

PGG Wrightson announced today the appointment of Jason Dale as its new Chief 

Financial Officer. 

 

Jason is currently Chief Financial Officer at Auckland International Airport and 

has significant experience in senior executive financial positions, including with 

Fonterra and KPMG. Jason also has extremely relevant governance expertise in 

New Zealand, Australia and South America. 

 

“Jason is an outstanding executive. He brings understanding of agribusiness, 

breadth and capability to PGW and we are very pleased we have been able to 

secure his services,” said Tim Miles, Managing Director of PGW. 

 

“Jason has maintained an ongoing involvement and interest in agribusiness and 

is currently a Director of Livestock Improvement Corporation [L.I.C.],” said Mr 

Miles. 

 

Jason will commence with PGW no later than the end of August 2009. 
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